
Vidal/Wettenstein brokers sale of 500 Ferry Blvd.
January 21, 2022 - Connecticut

Stratford, CT 500 Ferry Blvd. has been acquired by Technology Associates in its relocation from
Stamford.

Technology Associates has offices serving Connecticut, New York, New Jersey, Pennsylvania and
Massachusetts. Technology Associates has been providing forensic engineering consulting services
to attorneys, insurance professionals and corporations since 1990.

Randy Vidal of Vidal/Wettenstein negotiated the transaction on behalf of the seller and Technology
Associates.
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